
February 22, 2023

RE: OA254AN Part Number

Due to the age of Orion Fans OA254AN series, originally released in 1995, the series
did not follow contemporary Orion part number configuration guidelines. The suffix AN
was officially added to the Orion Fans part number nomenclature in 2002 to note a
natural aluminum frame. The OA254AN series does not follow this nomenclature and
features a black painted aluminum frame.

We understand that this can cause confusion with our OA254AP series which also
features a black painted aluminum frame. Both OA254AN and OA254AP series feature
a black painted aluminum frame. Please consult the product data sheets for a
comparison of specifications between the two series.

Sincerely,
Knight Electronics Inc. / Orion Fans

10557 Metric Dr, Dallas, Texas 75243
Toll Free: (800) 323-2439  Phone: (214) 340-0265  (Fax) 214-340-5870


